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The years have flown by since the Bulletin of the History of Archaeology was born nearly eleven years
ago. Interest in the history of archaeology has grown with each passing year. Annual meetings of
various anthropological organizations have seen a continuing interest in having symposia devoted to the
history of archaeology. The BHA has received correspondence from colleagues around the world
indicating their interest in the history of archaeology and wanting more information as to what their
colleagues elsewhere are involved with. I encourage the readership of the BHA to communicate to the
Editor information as to on-going researches, valuable archival repositories that should be visited, and
other items of interest to the readership. This will enable the BHA to more completely perform its most
valuable function - being a forum for the exchange of ideas and interests.

Douglas R. Givens, Editor
Bulletin of the History of Archaeology
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